
VILLAGE OF JOHNSON CITY 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Village Board of Trustees of the Village of Johnson 

City, Town of Union, Broome County, New York has approved a resolution calling for a public 

hearing to consider declaring the building at 191 Baldwin Street, Johnson City, NY to be unsafe 

and dangerous in accordance with Chapter 118 of the Village Code. A public hearing will be held 

at Village Hall, 243 Main Street (rear entrance), Johnson City, New York, on Tuesday, January 

21, 2020, commencing at 7:35 p.m. at which time all persons interested in the subject matter 

thereof will be heard. The purpose of the public hearing shall be to receive public input on this 

issue and to evaluate and consider the above issues. 

 

TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that the violations filed by the Town of Union Code Office, 

on which are the subject matter of the public hearing was called, is available for inspection at the 

Village Clerk’s Office, Monday through Friday, 8 a.m. to 4 p.m. 

 

Any person is entitled to be heard at such public hearing and written comments may also 

be submitted to the Village Clerk’s Office. Handicapped persons who require assistance in 

attending said public hearing, or in furnishing comments and suggestions, should contact the 

undersigned to request such assistance. 

 

By order of the Board of Trustees of the Village of Johnson City. 

 

Dated: December 20, 2019   CINDY KENNERUP 

      Village Clerk/Treasurer 

 


